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Diamond Williams 

From: Dana Rudolf [DRudolf@RSBattorneys.com] 
Sent: 

To: Filings@psc.state.fl. us 
cc: 

Subject: 

Attachments: PSC Chair 02 (Amend MFR Filing Date).pdf 

a) Martin S. Friedman, Esquire 

Thursday, September 08,201 1 4:OO PM 

Martin Friedman; Christian W. Marcelli; smlubertozzi@uiwater.com; keweeks@uiwater.com; 
rjdurham@uiwater.com; pcflynn@uiwater.com; JDWilliams@uiwater.com 
Docket No. 110257 -WS; Application for increase in water and wastewater rates in Seminole 
County by Sanlando Utilities Corporation. 

Rose, Sundstrom & Bentley, LLP 
766 North Sun Drive, Suite 4030 
Lake Mary, FL 32746 
Phone: (407) 830-633 1 

mfriedman@,rsbattornew - .com 
Fax: (407) 830-8522 

b) Docket No. 110257-WS 

Utilities Corporation. 
Application for increase in water and wastewater rates in Seminole County by Sanlando 

c) Sanlando Utilities Corporation 

d)i 1 page 

e)# 
2011 to October 31,2011. 

Letter to Chairman Graham amending the proposed MFR filing date from September 30, 

9/8/20 I 1 
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ROSE, SUNDSTROM 8r BENTLEY, LLP 
~.rtbpctorncys.com 

September 8,2011 

Chairman Art Graham 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

766 N. SUN DRIVE, Surm 4030, Lwa MAmr, I k o n  327% (407) 830-6331 FAX (407) 830-8522 
2548 BLAXRS~NE Prim DRIVE, TALLMAWK F ~ R I D A  32301 (850) 877-6555 FAX (850) 656-4029 

950 PENINSULA CORPORATE CIRCLE, SUTE 2020, BOCA RAIDN, FLoNDA 33487 (561) 982-71 14 FAX (561) 982-7116 

Re: Sanlando Utilities Corporation 
201 1 General Rate Increase Application 
Our File No. 30057.198 

Dear Chairman Graham: 

On August 26, 2011, we filed a request for approval of Test Year for Sanlando 
Utilities Corporation advising of anticipated filing date of September 30, 2011 for the 
MFRs. Although the deadline for you to respond to that request is a couple of weeks 
away, this correspondence is to amend the proposed MFR filing date from September 30, 
2011 to October 31, 2011. Otherwise, the remainder of the Test Year request is 
unchanged. The Staff should not hesitate to contact me should have any questions 
regarding this amendment. 

For the Firm 
VJ MSF/der 2? 
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cc: Steven M. Lubertozzi, Executive Director of Reg. Acct and Affairs (via e-mail) L- -a 

C J  a 
3 r- Lo & Ms. Kirsten E. Weeks (via e-mail) 

Patrick C. Flynn, Regional Director (via e-mail) 
John Williams, Director of Governmental Affairs (via e-mad) 
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Rick Durham, Regional Vice President (via e-mail) 


